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8th August 2024 

Celebrating Community: Success of Xmas In July 
(August) Event 

           

This past Sunday, our company hosted a Xmas In July (August) event that brought together 
employees, their families, and friends for a festive fun and community bonding day. The event 
was a resounding success, thanks to the enthusiasm and participation of everyone who 
attended. 

Highlights of the Day 
The day was filled with activities for all ages. A major highlight was the Bluey jumping castle, 
which provided endless entertainment for the kids. The excitement peaked with a surprise 
visit from Santa, whose presence delighted the children and added a touch of Christmas 
magic to the event. Santa’s wonderful elf, Valentina, was also on hand, helping Santa and 
spreading joy throughout the day. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Dave, Tania, Goran, Teri, and their families for their 
incredible support and effort in making this event possible. A special thank you to Joy for 
helping hand out ice creams, which added a sweet treat to the day. 

A Commitment to Inclusivity 
We understand that past events have faced challenges with attendance due to family 
commitments. This year, we made a concerted effort to ensure that the event was inclusive, 
catering to families, extended families, and individuals. The overwhelming turnout and positive 
feedback are a testament to the success of these efforts. 

Looking Ahead 
Encouraged by the success of our Xmas In July (August) event, we are eager to plan more 
events that foster community spirit and inclusivity. We welcome suggestions and ideas for our 
next event. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us create events that everyone can enjoy. 

We can't wait to see you all at our next gathering! 

Share Your Ideas 
To all Triple i members who are interested, please feel free to reach out with any suggestions 
or feedback on how we can continue to improve our events. Together, we can make our next 
event even better. 

Thank you once again to everyone who attended and made this day truly special. Let’s keep 
the spirit of community and togetherness alive in all our future events. 


